
V Interoffice Memorandum 

C~uNrY September 2 2022 
GOVERNMENT . . . ' · 
.FLORIDA 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings · 
:-AND-
Courity Commissioners 

Came Mathes, CFCM, NIGP-CPP, CPPO, C.P.M., Manager II, Procurement 
Division 

CONTACT: John Goodrich, Deputy Director, Health Services Department 
407-'836-7689 . . . 

SUBJECT: Approval of Purchase Order Ml 08658, MoV Pharmacy Migration 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
. . . ' . . . 

Approval .of Purchase Ordei- Ml 08658, Mo V Pharmacy Migratio11, with BDM Healthware, 
Inc., iri the total amotirit of$193,094.70. · · 

PROCUREMENT: 
. . . 

This purchase order will provide an upgrade anci .annual software mai_ntenance to the 
pharmacy software at the Medical Clinic and Corrections Health Services. The performance 
period for this purchase order is October 1, 2022 through September 30, 2023. 

FUNDING: 

Funding is available in account number 5896-019-8655;.3192. 

APPROVALS: 

The Health Services Department concurs with this recommendation. 

DISCUSSION: 

This purchase order will provide additional functionality to allow the Corrections Health 
Services to bill the State's Aids Drugs Assistance Program for HIV medications. 

This is an upgrade to the existing pharmacy software at Corrections Health ~ervices and the 
Medical Clinic. Since the software is proprietary no other company can perform the upgrade 
and maintenance. Without this upgrade, the current version of 1:his system will riot function 
past 2025. 

Price reasonableness was established by conducting a comparison between the rates of 
Contracts Y15-152 Pharmacy Application Licensing Support and Upgrades and Y14-612 
Corrections Phatlliacy System. It was d.etennined that the upgraqe will represent a savings 
of approximately $1;000,000 to the County. Once the upgrade is completed, the annual 
maintenance fee wiil be reduced from $76,906~06 as sta.ted in Contract YI 5-152 to 
$61,645.20. In 2014, a comparable upgrade was done to the Corrections Pharmacy system 
under Contract Y14-612. 


